
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Prospective Supplier 
 
From:  Kip Smalligan, Sr Strategic Sourcing Specialist  

Grand Valley State University Procurement Services 
  Ph 616/331-3211     Fx 616/331-3287    smalligk@gvsu.edu 
 
Date:  April 30, 2014 
 
Subject:  Request for Proposal # 214-35 
  Residence Hall Mattresses 
   

  ADDENDUM #1 

 

The RFP stated an incorrect quantity needed.   The correct quantity is 200 each mattresses.   

 
Those who e-mailed or mailed proposals in by the April 30 deadline will have opportunity to 
correct their proposal by e-mail if necessary.  Please send in revisions to your proposal by 
Friday May 2 at 3:00 pm.  I apologize for the inconvenience.   

 

  

 

 


